
Special Education in
Livingston County
Millage Renewal and Restoration is on the Ballot this
November

Where do the Funds go?
100% of funds will go to local districts and public school
academies for teachers, curriculum materials, and to cover
the cost of paraeducators and providing essential services
like unified sports, work readiness training, peer-to-peer
programs, assistive technology, and behavioral support.

What is the Millage?

Why is the Renewal & Restoration Important?

On behalf of all Livingston County School Districts and public school 
academies, the Livingston Educational Service Agency (LESA) 

is asking voters to consider renewing and restoring the special 
education millage approved in 2015.

 The renewal would impact all students by continuing funding for 
special education programs used by more than 3,500 students.

 It also fills the funding gap left by insufficient federal and state 
funding that otherwise would be drawn from the general fund, 

reducing resources for all Livingston students.

Learn more about
the special education

millage renewal at:
www.livingstonesa.org
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